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7th October 2022


Dear Parents and carers

As part of our PSHE curriculum, next week we will be teaching children in Year 6 about Relationships and Sex Education. This forms part of our Health and Wellbeing unit of work and is a government directive. 

This sensitive and delicate subject will be taught in a child-friendly way with appropriate levels of information for their age group shared in class. Correct scientific vocabulary will be used and explained and the children will have chance to ask questions to clarify misconceptions and misunderstandings.

I wanted to let you know that this topic is coming up next week in case your child has anything they would like to talk to you about at home.

If you have any questions, please contact the office and I will contact you directly. Thank you for your support.

Mrs Torreiro
Year 6 Teacher & Phase 3 Lead
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